
 

 

Grab & Go Meal Pick-Up Instructions For Parents 

 

 The South Panola School District will be serving drive thru 

GRAB AND GO meals (breakfast and lunch) beginning Tuesday, 

July 6, 2021. 

 ALL children 18 and under will eat FREE. Children DO NOT 

have to be a South Panola School District student. No ID is 

required.  

 Children must be present to claim their meal unless a parent/

guardian has completed the Parent Pick-Up Form and received a 

Dashboard Sign.  

 Families will not need to leave their vehicles. Child Nutrition 

employees will be stationed by the back door to deliver meals.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


